
Welcome to 6th Grade with Mrs. Humphreys 
Language Arts (Reading & Writing) 

 

 

 
Meet and Greet is the morning of August 12th: Parents will begin in the gym 

with a session to hear from our principal, Allison Sullivan.  This will be 15-20 

minutes and then you will transition to classrooms. 

 
●​ Session 1 (Gym First, then Classrooms) 8:30-9:45 (A-L) 

●​ Session 2 (Gym First, then Classrooms) 10:00-11:15 (M-Z) 

 

Please complete Express Check in HERE by August 10th. All families are required 
to complete Express Check In to update information, pay fees and sign required 
forms. Thank you! 

 
 

My Profile 

 

I’m beyond thrilled that you are going 

to be in my class!  My name is Alisa 

Humphreys, and I have been a teacher 

at Bear Canyon for 25 years if you can 

believe that!  I have enjoyed teaching 

4th, 5th, and 6th grades at BCE.  I 

grew up in Pekin, Illinois and then 

attended The University of Iowa where 

I got my Elementary Education Degree.  

After college, I moved to Colorado and 

began substitute teaching at BCE.  I 

have been here ever since!  I received 

my master’s degree in Curriculum and 

Instruction several years ago.  My 

passion is teaching writing, and I look 

forward to seeing all of you grow as 

authors this year. 

My Family 

 

My husband, Doug Humphreys, is a 

principal at Eagle Ridge Elementary in 

Lone Tree.  We met when he was also a 

teacher at Bear Canyon.  We have two 

wonderful sons!  Our oldest, Landen, is 

19 and becoming a pilot which is very 

exciting.  Brecken is our 

sixteen-year-old boy, and he will be a 

junior at Mountain Vista!  He will also 

be taking fire science classes part time 

at Rock Canyon.  We have an adorable, 

black lab named Dublin.  I’m sure I’ll 

have stories to share with you about 

him this year. :) 

I’m lucky enough to have my fourth 

grade twin niece & nephew, Lucas and 

Livia, attend BCE as well! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1S7wM5dXvZXXmmddFj0uaxwDbxwuEeawWPFWJBXAgVsg/edit?usp=sharing


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hobbies and Interests 

 

In my free time, I enjoy taking 

pictures.  I especially love black and 

white photography.  Country music is an 

important part of my life, and one of 

my hobbies is going to as many Keith 

Urban concerts as I possibly can!  I like 

to watch sports and we attend Denver 

sporting events.  If a carnival is in 

town, you better believe I will be there!  

The more rides that spin the better!  

Cake decorating is a passion of mine, 

and I enjoy decorating unique birthday 

A Few More Facts 

 

My family really loves traveling when 

we can, and a trip we thoroughly 

enjoyed was Ireland.  One of my 

favorite things to do in the summer is 

to go camping in the mountains with my 

family.  I also enjoy taking my family 

out to dinner at fun restaurants, and 

we love going to movies with the 

reclining seats!  We are spoiled, that’s 

for sure!   

 

A funny thing about me is that I don’t 

like chocolate or desserts!!  Yuck!   



cakes for Landen and Brecken each 

year for their birthdays.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YUCK 

 

 

 

 

Final Thoughts 

 

I can’t wait for all of the fun times we 

have ahead of us!  Be prepared to work 

very hard each and every day.  Please 

know with hard work comes lots of fun, 

and it feels incredibly rewarding.  I’ll 

see you very soon. 

Love, 

Mrs. Humphreys 

 

arhumphreys@dcsdk12.org 

 

Dublin 

 

 

mailto:arhumphreys@dcsdk12.org


 

 


